
May21,2010 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, Ky. 40602 

Gentlemen, 

I am greatly concerned about Kentucky Power Company's proposed rate increase as it will affect 
seniors like us who are on fixed incomes and are already having to deal with increases in health 
care, utilities and almost anything else you can mention. Having retired from a public utility I 
realize that there comes a time when an increase in rates are called for. However, an increase of 
this magnitude is way out of line. 

If such an increase was permitted, then I submit that seniors, sixty five years and older, be 
exempted from paying this increase. 

Respectfully Yours, 

George R. Kramer 
1611-29th Street 
Ashland, Ky. 41 101 


